
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Newsletter Number 18                                                                                       Friday 22nd January 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
I hope you and your loved ones are keeping safe and well. 
 

 
Contacts for staff 
A reminder of the email addresses you can use to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Nazareth Rooms: arp@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Nursery and Reception: eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 1: yearone@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 2: yeartwo@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 3: yearthree@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 4: yearfour@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 5: yearfive@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 6: yearsix@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
 
 
 Free School Meals 

      Unfortunately, at this time people’s circumstances may have changed. If you can answer yes to either  
      of the statements below, your child/children may be entitled to Free School Meals, a saving of £11.50    
      per child per week.  
    

 Is your joint family income is less than £16,190 per year, or  

 Are you (or your partner) receiving Working Tax Credits, or 

 If you are in receipt of Universal Credit, is your total joint family income £7400 per year or more 
(earnings after tax and not including any benefits you get) 
 

 If you are in any doubt, there is no harm in applying. 
 Please apply at www.lbbd.gov.uk/financial-support-for-pupils-and-students 
  

Workers of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are this week’s Workers of The Week! 

 
   

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Nursery Nazareth 

Home Home Home Home Home Home Home Home Home 

Ziana Vivianna Ezrah Zuri Natalie Treasure Gemma Anakha Joshua 

School School School School School School School School School 

Lucas Chidinma Zyana Samuel Felicia Marilyn Chiemerigo Ikenna Ariella 
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Birthdays 18th January – 24th January  

Natasha 9; Oliwer 9; Aaron B 7;  
Aaron O 7; Mayowa 11. 

 
     CONTACTING US IN AN EMERGENCY 

If you need to report that either you or your child has tested positive for Coronavirus outside of school 
hours, please use the dedicated email address: covid@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk   

In your email, please make sure you put your child’s name and class, and explain the 
circumstances.  
 

Message from Father Edward 
     Our Parish Priest Father Edward is missing seeing you at church and at school. He has prepared a short     
     uplifting video message for you all.  
 
     Click on the link below.  
     https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A-IoYWNHLS4&feature=youtu.be 

 

 
The Wednesday Word 
Please click on the following link for the Wednesday Word as we are not receiving any hard copies: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=11.2 

 

The Wednesday Words this is Community  
I hope you like us are grateful for the St Peter’s Community. 

 
     “The family is a community of love where each of us learns to relate to others and to the world   
      around us.” Pope Francis. 
 
 

St Peter’s Wave  
 
Thank you to all the children who have completed and sent in their hands to wave to their friends in our 
school family. Here are some examples. 
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Have a lovely weekend. 
God Bless, 

  
 

Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 

 
 
 

    
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary time Year B 


